

REDLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 29.9.23

Open Mornings for Reception Intake 2024

We will be having two Open Mornings on

Monday 2nd October and Wednesday 4th October

for families with children who will be starting school in September 2024. Please call the office on 01249 651623 to book a space.

Applications: You can apply for primary and secondary school places online at

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-applying

The deadline for secondary schools is 31st October 2023. The deadline for primary school applications is 15th January 2024.

National Online Safety

As a school we have signed up to the National College's National Online Safety resources. As part of this, parents and carers now have access to the National Online Safety app, which has a range of resources and useful guides about keeping your child safe online. Attached to the newsletter is some information about National Online Safety and how to download the app.

This week's National Online Safety newsletter is attached and is all about Whats App. Take a look!



School Times

8.20am - Playground gates open

8.30am - Bell rings and children enter school

8.35am - Playground gates close

8.40am - Registration

3.00pm - End of school day

Anyone arriving late will need to go to the office entrance to sign in on the electronic system.

A message from the Assistant Headteachers

We have had a great week this week. Mrs Joy has provided regular updates from her trip to Lee Abbey. It sounds like the children (and adults!) all had a great time and we cannot wait to hear all bout it properly next week!

We will be having a school party day on Monday 16th October during which we plan to have a disco per decade, enjoy some classic children's films from each decade as well as some other treats. Please see the email that was sent out on Wednesday of this week.

The Reception team hosted a meeting about the curriculum in Reception. Thank you to the team for organising this. I am sure those who were able to attend found it useful. Keep an eye on newsletters for any future dates.

Have a good weekend. Best Wishes,

Mrs O'Brien and Mrs Keates

Interland Assembly

This week, some of the classes participated in a special Interland assembly run by Google. The assembly was all about being an 'Internet Legend'. We found out that there were lots of different aspects of being an internet legend, including:

- Being sharp
- Being alert
- Being secure
- Being kind
- Being brave

Throughout the assembly, Buzzards class found out lots of useful tips and information such as:

- Thinking and asking permission before we share anything online
- 66 million people go online daily in the UK
- Check information we read online is true. Think, 'If it's too good to be true, it probably is.'
- If a website has a padlock on the address bar then it is a secure website
- 123456 is one of the most common passwords
- Think of a password as if it were a key. You wouldn't have one key for everything at home so don't have one password for every log in online
- When writing something online, say it out loud and think, 'Would I say that to the person's face?'
 If the answer is no, don't write it online!

At the end of the assembly, the presenters told us about an Internet Legends game which is free to play. This game can be accessed via the link below.

https://beinternetawesome.withgoogle.com/en_uk/interla_nd



Future Dates

October

Mon 2nd – Open Morning for parents with children starting Reception in 2024 Weds 4th - Open Morning for parents with children starting Reception in 2024 Thurs 5th – Yr 6 Bikeability Group 1 Fri 6th - Yr 6 Bikeability Group 1 Tues 10th – School Photographs – please ensure children are in full school uniform.

Thurs 12th - Yr 6 Bikeability Group 2 Fri 13th - Yr 6 Bikeability Group 2 Fri 13th - Flu Vaccinations Mon 16th - Redland 50th birthday celebration day - more information to follow.

Weds 18th – Last day of term Mon 30th- First day of term

November

Thurs 2nd – School disco Tues 7th and Thurs 9th – Parents' eve

TD Days 2023-2024 Monday 29th January 2024 Thursday 28th March 2024 Monday 10th June 2024 Wednesday 24th July 2024

Starlings and Robins



Starlings have had a visit from Piano Pete who taught us all about the different types of musical notes including crotchets and minims.



Robins have had a PE lesson with Mr Murphy who taught us football. It was lots of fun!

Website: www.redland.wilts.sch.uk

Tel No: 01249 651623

Email: office@redland.wilts.sch.uk